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Memorandum for General Release 

Prepared 06.14YC112 

The Ophidian Corporation is proud to announce the completion of our comprehensive corporate restructuring 

according to international commercial operating standards recognized by CONCORD for incorporation within 

Directive Enforcement Division (DED) and Secure Commerce Commission (SCC) jurisdiction.  Ophidian is to be reborn 

as a truly pan-galactic organization with a revitalized mission and newly empowered operations department.  As of 

0000 hours Yulai standard time on 06.15YC112, Ophidian will be entered into the SCC registry as an active 

corporation with the universal trade ticker of OPHC.  Pursuant to this activation will be the institution of our new 

mission statement: 

We tirelessly seek new knowledge and practical applications for making human lifetimes longer, healthier, and 

happier. 

To spearhead that effort, we will be launching a new, state-of-the-art biomedical laboratory at our OPHC 

headquarters complex.  Abiding by the most rigorous standards, but always searching for the next step in human 

enhancement, the researchers at our main laboratory and satellite operations centers will begin work immediately.  

As in the past, the improvement and expansion of traditional medical products and procedures will be an important 

component of Ophidian’s work.  The company will continue to support our popular product lines of AIMED 

programming and DIY cosmetic alterations.  The main focus of the corporate effort will, however, shift to new areas 

in order to better meet our customer’s needs. 

Development in cybernetics, neurointerfacing, and cloning support services will drive our operations with a focus 

on applications in space-based industries.  Combined with a robust basic research effort, this new direction will 

enable Ophidian to more efficiently and effectively provide our customers with our flagship product: a better life. 

 

  
 

           Ehram en Voth 
Chairman of the Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 

 

Inquiries concerning this memorandum may be forwarded to the OPHC Office of Customer Relations, Promenade Deck, Poteque 

Pharmaceuticals Biotech Research Station, M11, Reset VII.  While every effort is made to ensure that the advanced medical products provided 

by the Ophidian Corporation [OPHC] conform to governmental regulations concerning their composition and efficacy, the Ophidian 

Corporation [OPHC] provides those products to customers for use only in sanctioned treatments and procedures and is not responsible for 

the abuse of those products by the consumer.  Always seek the advice of a licensed medical professional before beginning any treatment or 

procedure. 


